
Are you or is someone you know interested in an 
alternative, faith-based education for your children? 

Meet the principals and teachers, take a guided tour 
of the school, talk to school familes.

St. Patrick School Open House

Sunday, March 1, 2020 
Following the 11:30 Mass 

12:30 - 2:00 p.m. 

Save the Date!

www.portlandstpats.com/school


